Jamie.newman@met.pnn.police.uk
Address Empress State Building, 22nd Floor, Lillie Road,
London, SW6 1TR

'Setting the bar and upholding standards without fear
or favour’

From: Lorraine Cordell

[mailto:lorraine32 @blueyonder.co.uk]

Sent: 21 November 2017 17:12

To: Newman Jamie M - HQ Directorate of Professional
Standards <Jamie.Newman@met.pnn.police.uk>
Subject: RE: Our meeting today.

Dear Jamie Newman

| was just wondering if you were still on track to have the
report ready by the end of Nov 2017 to send to me.

Regards

Lorraine

From: Lorraine Cordell
[mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]
Sent: 27 October 2017 21:26

To: 'Jamie.Newman@met.pnn.police.uk'
Subject: RE: Our meeting today.

Dear Jamie Newman
Thank you for the update | hope you are well.

| was wondering if there is any update, | think you have
given PC G enough time in order to address this and work
with you in this matter which it seems so far he has failed
to do so.

It has been 3 months since you sent the recorded letter
and you have not heard anything and | believe that in it
self shows he is not willing to address this.

| know by past the DPS would not have given us so long
to reply they would have just went ahead without us to
complete there report.

| know a lot of years was spent on the 1st investigation
and overall this has now been ongoing since 2013 when
this started, it is now 5 years in Nov 2017 this case has
been on going | know some of this was due to the DPS
not being able to do anything as court action was
ongoing, but this court action should have never started in
the 1st place. In fact this whole thing should never have
happened if PC G had done his job correctly.

Could | please get an update as to were we are and how
long this is going to take as you did state | should have
the report by October 2017 but | cant see this happening
now due to the time you have waited for PC G, which |
do not think is fair.

Regards

3737




